
April 2018 President’s Newsletter 
 
Hard to believe that another season is about to come to a close. It seems like we 
skipped right over spring with temperatures in the 90s, so our Snowbird friends 
will be ready to depart. 
 
We had a very successful Member-Guest event his year. It was well attended and 
from feedback I heard very well received. I want to thank Tom Sweet and 
everyone that worked on the Tournament Committee to help make it a success. 
Lance Borden and Matt Lim won the A Flight with a 2 day total of 120. Ed 
Barnhart and Rob Reed won the B Flight, in a card off, with a total of 123. There 
were a number of cash prizes handed out for daily play, Skins, parimutuel and 
50/50 raffle. 
 
We are already planning for USGA Rules changes coming in 2019. First, I want to 
thank Neil Cortesi for his numerous years of service on the Rules committee. He 
has decided to step aside and let someone else take his spot. Rules Committee 
Chairman Greg Henry has asked Guy Bishop to join him and Ken Smooke on the 
committee. They will also be using the assistance of Brian Mooney when he is 
available. They should have something to present to the membership at the 
beginning of next season. 
 
Lastly, we have our last General Membership Meeting of the season scheduled for 
next Monday April 9th at 4 PM in the Santa Rosa Ballroom. Please plan on 
attending. We need a quorum so that the changes to the Bylaws that we emailed 
to everyone can be approved. 
 
I hope everyone has a great summer season, no matter where you may be. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Joe Rutherford 
President TLQMC 


